
Team Mercia Kit Order 

Leamington swimmers who achieve West Midland and National qualification will be entered into 

those championships as Team Mercia, swimming alongside teammates from Nuneaton and Bedworth 

and Rugby Swimming Clubs and supported by a combined team of coaches. There will be 

opportunities for some to compete together in highly competitive relay teams against the best in the 

region and perhaps even against the best in the country. 

  

Team Mercia hats should be worn at these meets and we are also taking orders for the Team Mercia 

Polo Shirt. There will be no further opportunity to order shirts until the Summer. Please send your 

orders to shaun@swimleamington.org by 5th February and make payment in the usual way to the club 

bank account Sort Code 30-94-93 Account Number 02809268. 

  

The current list of West Midland qualified swimmers, who should ensure they have kit, is: 

Harrison Astill, Ellen Butler, Lucy Castle, Felicity Dempster, Laura Griffiths, Jason Herbert, Imogen 

Hodge, George Hughes, Alex Jamieson, Abigail Jolley, Kathryn Lythgo, Harry Manship, Samuel 

Manship, Louis McAuliffe, Elena Nakariakova, Jessica Nash, Maddison Nuttall, Lily O'Brien, Ruby 

O'Brien, Teigan Parker, Molly Quelch, Nadia-Jane Rogers, Aran Shuttlewood and Philip Warren 

  

Swimmers within 5% of West Midland qualification, who should consider purchasing kit, are: 

Abigail Boff, Emma Bowden-Williams, Sarah Chapman, Ben Court, Mollie Dibb, Sophie Gloster, 

Jennifer Herbert, Constance Hodge, Charlotte Hughes, Sophie Hutchison, Edward Jolly, Bethan Jordan, 

Georgia Kidd, Tom Lee-Brown, Derry Linton, Lucia McCosker, Amalia Midtsaeter, Sophie Morgan, Ione 

Morison, Daisy O'Brien, Nick Payne, Freddie Quelch, Natasha Selley, Imogen Sherlock, Harry Spalding 

and Evie Thompson. 

  

If you’d like a TM hat or polo shirt but are not on this list, you are most welcome to order as well. 

Swimmers with Level 1 qualifying times are invited to compete as part of Team Mercia at the Derventio 

eXcel Open Meet in April and Northampton Open Meet in May, the latter to be confirmed. 

  

Shaun O’Brien will be available to answer any questions about Team Mercia after Louise Curley’s 

Physio presentation on Friday 5th at Warwick Boys, or feel free to have a chat with him about Team 

Mercia at any training session. 

 


